
I-375 RECONNECTING COMMUNITIES PROJECT PUBLIC MEETING

WHY: WHEN AND WHERE:
The I-375 Reconnecting Communities Project needs your 
participation. Join the project team for a community meeting 
to learn about additional members, design updates, and the 
opportunity to share your vision on future land use.

Those attending will be introduced to the I-375 Neighborhood 
Framework overview, process, and timeline. The City of Detroit 
will lead an interactive session to collect your feedback on how 
the new land connects to the neighborhoods, desired land uses, 
and what a successful framework for the future should be.

The public meeting presentation will start promptly at 
6:00 p.m., followed by a question-and-answer session.

Can’t attend? The presentation and materials will be posted 
online at Michigan.gov/I375 following the meeting and 
available until December 20, 2024, for comments.

Tuesday, December 3, 2024
5:30-7:30 p.m. 
 
The Eastern
3434 Russell St.
Detroit, MI, 48207

For questions reach out to us here:

•	MDOT-I-375Corridor@Michigan.gov
•	855-375-MDOT (6368)
For comments reach out to us here:

•	bit.ly/I375Comment

Attendees who require mobility, visual, hearing, written, or other assistance for effective participation should contact Orlando 
Curry at 517-241-7462 or CurryO@Michigan.gov, preferably at least five business days prior to the scheduled meeting. Forms are 
located on the Title VI webpage at https://bit.ly/MDOT-TitleVI. Requests made after this timeframe will be evaluated and honored 
to the extent possible. For follow-up, please contact MDOT-I-375Corridor@michigan.gov.



MARK YOUR CALENDAR: DEC. 3, 2024

WE NEED YOUR PARTICIPATION!

I-375 RECONNECTING COMMUNITIES PROJECT
1060 W. Fort St. 
Detroit, MI 48226
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VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE: MICHIGAN.GOV/I375


